What is your school’s before and after schools offer?
In the Spring 2023 budget the government announced an investment of £289m for a national wraparound programme for the development of wraparound care, so that parents of primary school aged children can access childcare in their local area from 8am to 6pm.
All schools will have received a request from the Early Years: Business, Sufficiency and Funding team to complete a Forms questionnaire and a vacancy calculator. Schools are required to provide information about supply and demand of before and after school childcare on the school site. This will enable the local authority to map current before and after school provision when planning the roll out of the wraparound offer which begins in September 2024. 
If your school has not received this request, please email EYProviderfunding@coventry.gov.uk  for the Form.  Please note any non-responses will be followed up after the deadline of 1st December.    

